
ACP-2021-048 STAKEHOLDER ENGAGEMENT

Feedback request for March 2023 activations of TDA EGD597 

Dear UK Airspace user,

I hope that you are aware of the MoD’s ongoing Airspace Change Proposal for 
Future Combat Airspace. As a reminder, the MoD seeks to establish a suitable 
volume of airspace to enable the safe delivery of large-scale military collective 
training exercises to ensure that UK combat forces are suitably prepared to defend 
UK interests in line with the UK Defence Strategy.  

Please consider the following questions and feel free to add any comments not 
covered specifically by the questions posed.  


 Safety - did the airspace itself cause any safety issues or raise any safety 
concerns?  

 Operational Impacts - What effect did the activation of the airspace have on 
your operation?  

 Airspace Management - how well did the notification, activation, and 
management of the airspace work?  

 Air Traffic Management - did the handling of military Ex traffic and/or civil 
traffic in and around TDA EG597 cause any issues?  

 Environment and Noise - did the activation of TDA EG597 cause any 
environmental or noise concerns?  

 Any other observations about TDA EG597? 

Your responses are kindly requested by 6 April 2023. We request that responses are 
sent in writing to the email address associated with this correspondence.  

Yours faithfully 

 

HQ 11 Group 
RAF Air Command 
Hurricane Block 
RAF High Wycombe 
Walter’s Ash 
Buckinghamshire 

Tel: 03001 583835 
Email: Air-AirspaceTrial@mod.gov.uk 

3 March 2023 


